
Volume 157, No. 186 Thursday, September 22, 2011

®

Copyright © 2011 Law Bulletin Publishing Company. All rights reserved. Reprinted with permission from Law Bulletin Publishing Company.

Students and alumni gather at annual John Marshall event
First District Illinois Appellate Justice James Fitzgerald Smith (center), president of The John Marshall Law School Alumni
Association, engaged in conversation with John Marshall students (from left to right) David Weiss, Alex Witt, Gavin Halper and Barry
Kanarek at the The John Marshall Law School Student Bar Association’s annual Student-Alumni Exchange on Wednesday. More than
400 students and alumni attended the event.


